
Middle East Respiratory Syndrome 
(MERS) Travel Warning
Are you travelling to the Middle East? Protect yourself from MERS.

MERS is a disease originating in the Middle East that can pass from camels, their products or  
infected people to other people. If you plan to travel to the Middle East, this is how you can  
protect yourself: 

Stay away from camels Wash your hands regularly with 
soap and water

Avoid close contact with  
sick people

Don’t eat raw, undercooked or
unpasteurised camel products

Get all your routine
travel vaccinations

Visit health.gov.au/MERS for more information.

https://www.health.gov.au/diseases/middle-east-respiratory-syndrome-mers?utm_source=health.gov.au&utm_medium=redirect&utm_campaign=digital_transformation&utm_content=mers
http://health.gov.au/MERS

